Selectmen's Minutes

November 20, 2014

Present: Jim Trudell, Steve Moscicki, Bruce Beane, Donna Clark-AA

Chairman Trudell called the meeting to order at 3:00 pm.

The Selectmen met with building contractor Charles Hochmuth to discuss the status of the Town Hall addition and plans for its completion, as well as the renovations needed in the existing office area. The Board hopes to have the Administrative Assistant moved into the new addition by early-mid Dec so work can begin on remodeling the Town Clerk/Tax Collector's office area. The last space to be finished will be the meeting room in the lower level. Finances for the project were also reviewed. The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 pm.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 1st, at 6:00 pm.